Sebastian J. Savo

sebastiansavo(@yvahoo.com

(760) 879-4033

To Whom It May Concern:

I would like to inform you that I am resigning from my position as a SPED Instructional
Aide for a better job opportunity pertaining to my career path, effective as of August 6, 2018.
Thank you all for all the support and the opportunities that you have provided me during the term
of my employment. I have truly enjoyed my tenure here at Meadows Union, and I am more than
grateful for the encouragement you have given me in pursuing my professional and personal
growth.

I want to thank all of the Meadows Union Staff for their help and support during the 3
years I have been here. I really appreciate everything that has been done in order to help the
future of our students, and for what I have experienced here at Meadows Union. I learned a lot
about myself while working here and I thank you all for what you have done.

If I could ever be of some assistance during this transition in order to facilitate the
seamless passing of my responsibilities to my successors, please let me know. I would glad to
help however I can.

Sincerely,

Sebastian J. Savo.



